Mallory Haar
PORTLAND
LD 1126

Hello,

I want to enthusiastically urge our Congresspeople to support this bill. The research is
clear that so-called "ghost guns" are the cause of an increasing number of deaths
across the country. The lack of traceability of these weapons means that it will be
much more difficult to bring perpetrators to justice. As a public school teacher, I am
keenly aware that it is likely easier for my students to procure an unserialized,
3D-printed weapon than it is to get a firearm through more traditional means. Please
pass this bill to keep the people of Maine safe.

Thank you for your consideration.



